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I am writing today in support of HB 3131 and full funding of the Oregon Agricultural 

Heritage Program. As a critical companion effort to Oregon's successful land use 

planning program, the OAHP will help leverage funding for federal dollars to 

permanently protect working ranch and farmlands, helping to sustain Oregon's 

number two economic sector. Thank you! 

 

 


